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          St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    akeown242@c2kni.net

Monday-  bank holiday
Tuesday-   Staff Development Day
Wednesday-  PE for P1-4: wear gear to school
                Gaelic & basketball coaching for P5-7

                Library for P1 -4
                P6 Study Club 3:15 – 4:30: bring snack
                Board of Governors meeting 8pm

Thursday –  Fivemiletown Tournament: P5-7
Friday –   Baby and Toddler

              Irish Dancing 6- 7:30pm

Primary 5 – 7 will begin their second Shared education programme today, Wednesday. This will take the form of basketball coaching in Fivemiletown College for three Wednesday mornings. Children should bring a snack to eat and their water bottle.
Primary 5 – 7 will attend Fivemiletown Tournament on Thursday 10-12:15. The girls will be involved in a netball tournament and the boys in a soccer tournament. We are delighted to get involved and encourage fitness and activity.

The action plan for area planning in 2017/18 was published last week. This names schools which may be impacted, either through changes in enrolment or potential closures. It is extremely positive to see that St Mary’s is not mentioned and we are delighted that our hard work and efforts are paying dividends. We ask that you continue to support our school in the future and spread the good word as this will be a very positive and reassuring sign for potential parents and pupils of the future.
Another reminder that children MUST be met at the school bus if they are required to cross the road or walk a distance. Pupils MUST also keep their seatbelt on at all times on the bus and we ask that parents reinforce this message.
Families who currently receive free school meals will have the necessary paperwork posted to their homes by the Education Authority in the next few weeks. If you do not currently receive them but feel you may be eligible, application forms will be available in school by the end of May.

We ask that you are diligent in checking your child’s hair and treating it if they have headlice. It is advised that girls keep their hair tied up.

We are delighted to offer an ‘Athletics Club’ after school this term. It will run on a Tuesday from 3:15 – 4:15 and will cost £5 for the 6 weeks. It will start on Tuesday 9th May – Tuesday 13th June and will be open for all P4 -7 pupils. Names and money must be sent to school by Friday 5th May.
Any outstanding snack money (£6) for this half term should be paid by Friday 5th May.
We are still hoping to carry out our outdoor work on Saturday, starting at 10am. We ask that you please come along, even if only for an hour. Due to the physical nature of the work, children should not come along in case of injury or accidents.
We have uploaded our ‘Shared Vision’ for Shared Education onto that section of our website for consultation. Please feel free to share your thoughts with staff about this.
On Friday, we said goodbye to Mrs Grace Rungsee who was on teaching practice in our school. Mrs Rungsee was a real asset to the school and we will miss her enormously. We wish her all the best in her continuing studies.

Sean Gallagher Photography will be available at both Confirmation & First Holy Commmunion.
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OUR success is doing OUR best!

